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- THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO O ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87131
CHEMICAL & NUCGAR ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT Q TELEPHONE 505: 277-5431

February 6, 1985

- Ms. Angela Chu, Project Manager
Standardization and Special

Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
US Nuclear. Regulatory Commission

.

Washington', D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Chu:t

-' SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO RES:EARCH REACTOR
H EMERGENCY PLAN

We have-completed our modifications of the Emergency Plan for our
Research Reacter, per your request in the l'etter dated December
11, 1984. However, we cannot yet comply with all of the
provisions of your requests because of difficulty in obtaining
written responses from outside support agencies. Whi1e we have
verbally confirmed their commitment to support our emergency
activities,-they have not yet replied in writing.

e
Because of this delay in response by outside agencies, we are
requesting a 30 day extension on your Request for Additional
Information.

-Your pr.ompt attention-to this request is appreciated.

Sincerely,

j
David M. Woodall J Glenn A. Whan

- Chief Reactor-Supervisor. Reactor Administrator,.

cc: ~ AGN files
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